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            15th June 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,   
 
The week of School Fest is the 28th June – 2nd July. The children will be camping overnight on the school field for one 
night as follows:  
Monday 28th June – Year 6  
Tuesday 29th June – Year 5   
Wednesday 30th June – Year 4   
Thursday 1st July – Year 3  
Below is a full kit list, please ensure that all belongings are clearly marked with your child’s name and pack into a small 
rucksack or suitcase. Children will be required to have their own equipment as we are unable to share resources 
between year groups due to covid infection prevention measures.  

 Sleeping bag  

 Pillow  

 Sleeping mat  

 Torch   

 Night clothes  

 Socks   

 Underwear  

 Shorts or trousers - no jeans  

 School Fest T-Shirt  

 Extra t-shirt with short sleeves not straps  

 Long sleeved top for archery on Friday 2nd July  

 Jumper or fleece  

 Waterproof jacket   

 Waterproof trousers – in the event of bad weather  

 Hat - with a peak for protection from the sun  

 Trainers   

 Towel   

 Toothbrush  

 Toothpaste  

 Sponge or facecloth  

 Soap  

 Hair ties (for long hair)  

 High SPF Sun cream   

 A refillable water bottle  

 Book to read 
  

Please do not send electronic devices, mobile phones, or any food/sweets with your children.  If you have any 
further questions, please do not hesitate to ask.  
 
Lunch on Day 2 
For those pupils who usually bring a packed lunch from home on the day following the children’s overnight stay; 
parent/carers can either bring in a packed lunch on the morning (a box for these will provided outside the main 
entrance) or you can order a school packed lunch.  Please email admin by Monday 21st June if you would like to 
order a school lunch in place of your own packed lunch. 
 
Thank you. 
Mrs Emma Armitage  
Reception Class Teacher & School Fest Organiser  
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